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Dear Valued Members and Families:

Social responsibility has long been a core tenant of the Y. We have been called on in times of 
crisis, conflict and strife to shift from swim, fitness and wellness programs to critical services 
based upon the needs of the community.

Since our inception in 1886, the YMCA of El Paso has looked challenge in the face. We have 
stepped up to serve during the migration, the government furlough and so many other 
community needs. Every day, we respond to food inequality issues and the challenges of low-
income families and individuals. We help fight chronic disease and battle the deficits caused 
by neurodegenerative diseases. We have worked to end childhood drowning.

Now, we face a new challenge, as our gyms will close per Governor Abbott effective March 20, 
2020. We ask that you continue to pay your membership fee so that we can use this revenue 

to do good during the time of uncertainty. Naturally, we will put your membership on hold for 
30 days if you wish, but if you want to join us in service to others, we invite you to join us. For 
however long we are on hold we will send you a donation letter for your membership fees.

As members, you are the heart of this organization and we care about you, your health and 
wellness. We ask that you support each other and stay connected. Reach out to your fellow 
members and neighbors, especially those who may be isolated during this time.

We offer you some virtual wellness options over the coming days. You can now visit our 
website at www.elpasoymca.org and find the link to the virtual wellness and other resources 
we provide for you to stay active and healthy during these challenging times. Please stay 
tuned to our social media and website as we unfold various ways the YMCA serves you and 
your community.

The coronavirus has created enormous uncertainty; however, how we manage it is in our 
control. Join us in creating a history that demonstrates how we came together and served 
those who needed us the most. If you must cancel your membership, contact your YMCA 

Membership Director via email by March 30, 2020.

Bowling Family YMCA, Yahaira Perez at yahaira.perez@elpasoymca.org

Loya Family YMCA, Lauren Roberts at lauren.roberts@elpasoymca.org

Westside Family YMCA, Valerie Culver-Gabrysiak at valerie.culver@elpasoymca.org

Shaping the Generations,

Bill Coon 
President/CEO




